
An anonymous neighbor called to state that the storage container in question has been on the premises 

for approximately 4-5 years, creating both an eyesore and potential problems as an atypical storage unit 

on residential property for an extended period of time. They feel that the resident has had more than 

ample time to purchase and install an outdoor shed and are simply delaying action.  

 


